
 

 

 

September 28, 2020 
 
 
Dear Dr. Peerzada Ovais Ahmad,  

 

It is my distinct pleasure on behalf of ISPAD to inform you that you have been 

selected as a 2020 recipient of the ISPAD Allan Drash Fellowship.   

 

As you know, the Allan Drash Clinical Fellowship is for ISPAD members, MD 

and non-MD, below age 45 and is for US$7,500. It is intended for spending 

time (approximately 6 weeks) at an ISPAD center of excellence to learn, for 

example, programmatic issues, clinical care, setting up a program or learning 

how to set up a clinical study. The funded applicant will be expected to submit 

a report within 6 months of completion of the fellowship.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
David Maahs, MD, PhD 
Secretary-General of the International Society of Pediatric and Adolescent 
Diabetes 
Professor of Pediatrics 
Chief of Pediatric Endocrinology 
Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital 
Stanford University, School of Medicine 

 


